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Nurseries

Dates
for your

SUMMER TERM

IST JUNE 2020

I17TH JULY 2020

ALL CHILDREN
RECEIVING THE
FUNDING SES-
SIONS ONLY
WILL BREAK UP
ON I7TH JULY

NURSERY WILL
STAY OPEN TO
ALL CHILDREN
WHO ATTEND
ALL YEAR

71TH SEPTEMBER

NURSERY WILL
REOPEN TO
FUNDED SES-
SIONS IN SEP-

TEMBER

65A Halifax O1d Road, Birkby HDT 6EE 01484 453354 birkbeesdaycare@gmail.com
We are back

Welcome back to Birkbees! We are ready to play and learn with an excit-
ing curriculum of activities both indoors and out. It has been a very

strange few months with the ongoing pandemic and nursery being closed
so suddenly. However, the transition back is going smoothly and the chil-

dren are settling well in to a new routine. It is clear to see that they had
really missed their friends and we have missed them too!

SETTLING BACK TO NURSERY
I hope you are all well and looking forward to returning to Birkbees. As your child has
been away from nursery for so long, it is important that you prepare them for their first
days back. At present we are only opening two rooms, Honeybees and Queenbees, so
children who are normally in our upstairs rooms and across in Pre-school Stingers will
be in the main building downstairs which may be unsettling for them at first. Bumble-
bees children will be joining Honeybees babies and the staff in there are Neelam and
Fatima. Queenbees staff will be Claire, Paulette and Sidra, so there may well be a fa-
miliar face but it is likely that your child will not have their regular key person. Also as
numbers of children attending are low, it may be best to explain to your child that not
all of their friends will be at nursery and there will be some new friends too. Our new
arrival and departure policy means that drop off and pick up will be a bit different too.
We ask just one parent to bring children and follow our social distancing where other
parents are around, just one parent at a time in the entrance hall. When you ring the
bell a member of staff will come to take your child in to nursery. I can imagine that for
the first week we may experience tears and tantrums but be assured that we will do all
we can to settle your child back in to nursery. For this reason it may be that you would
prefer to give your child a shorter day in nursery than normal to begin with, although
we are aiming to open for our usual full day, this is entirely your choice and you know
your child best. Please send your child to nursery with a bag of spare clothes as due to
the risk of infection we can no longer provide spare clothes which would go from nurs-
ery to home and back again. For the same reason, please do not bring toys, books or
any other items to nursery. We will only accept nappies, baby feeding bottles or water
bottles for older children.
With careful preparation we are hoping that it will all go smoothly and we are very
much looking forward to welcoming you back to Birkbees.

HOME
LEARMING

Please continue to look out for our
emails with home learning ideas and
check our Birkbees Facebook to see
what the children have been doing in
nursery and how you can follow this at
home.



Please remember to
bring along a bag with a
spare pair of clothes in
the event that your child
requires a change.

Please
don’t allow
anyone to

walk into
the setting
behind you
even if you

think you
know them.

Changed
your
number or
address ...
Please let

us know! Update our
contact mfo'

No matter if its a sick day
or a holiday ... Please ring
and let us know !
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Don'’t forget to re-new your
voucher code
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ParentZone e Bifacebook
Birkbees Day Care Huddersfield

Partnership in your Pocket

WWW .BIRKBEES.CO.UK
Log on to see your child’s For parents information such as fees, EYFS, Learning at
learning journey home and also download various documents.




